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“

From: Vivian Sutherland <vivianoliviasutherland@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 6, 2024 10:48 PM

To: House Corporations Committee

Subject: Support H 7017

Dear Chairman Solomon and members of the House Corporations Committee,
I urge you to please pass the “Utility termination moratorium period” bill H 7017 out of committee.
We must protect our most vulnerable community members from unfair shut offs.

Thanks for your time,
Vivian Sutherland



